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From: Jim Young
To: licensing
Subject: Opposition to Kwik Trip Alcohol License - Winnebago St
Date: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 12:38:52 PM

Hello City of Madison Alcohol License Review Committee,

I'm writing in opposition to the City issuing a liquor license to the new Kwik Trip on
Winnebago St. at the site of the former Stop-N-Go mart. This location is just two blocks from
East High School and we don't need another liquor/beer seller in our neighborhood. Please
vote against this proposal.

Thank you,
Jim Young
201 Division St.
Madison 53704
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